Rosenberg Corey

From: Bonnie Parker <bonniep@teleport.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 1:47 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: NO on HB2004A

NO!! This is BAD for families. I've been in the Real Estate Industry since 1995 and this is by far the WORST
piece of legislation I've seen. Homeowners are dumping their rental properties because they DO NOT HAVE
CONTROL OVER THEIR OWN PROPETY ANYMORE. How is this helping the housing shortage. IT

NO ON HB2004

Bonnie Parker

John L Scott

Real Estate Broker/Property Management
503-349-2249
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